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UPDATE 
 
Brother Knights,  

 

Join us for our meeting this Thurs. Feb. 23 for a social with wives and family. We will 

have pizza complements of the Knights and games to follow. Bring your favorite game. 

Rosary takes place at 6:50 and we eat at 7:30 PM. 

 

The First Annual St. Joseph Fish Fry will be the February 24
th

, the first Friday of Lent at 

the Ralston-Harding Cafeteria. Come and enjoy fish, coleslaw, hushpuppies, French fries 

and iced tea. Set up, kitchen and serving help is still needed. Please contact Kevin 

Smolka to help out at 214-213-9714.  

 

We will be having a KC Membership blitz on March 3rd and March 4
th

 after all the 

Masses. Please help if you can. Also remember right now you can help sponsor new 

members and gain points to win prizes. See Allen Gradnigo for more details. 

 

The upcoming 2
nd

 Annual Knights of Columbus Barbeque Cook-off coming up March 

2
nd

 and 3
rd

. A $100.00 entry fee allows you to cook up to 3 meats. Prizes will be 

awarded! This year’s event will take place at Midway Airport in Midlothian. Contact 

Dennis Williams for more information at 214-399-0081 or go to IBCABBQ.org  

Raffle tickets are available now!  See Dennis. 

 

There is a “Knight in a Day” ceremony March 17
th

 at St. Ann’s in Coppell. All First 

Degree members can be introduced to a new principle; “Unity” for the second degree and 

“Fraternity” for the third. Advancing also allows you to hold an office position. Contact 

Stan Holcomb for more information at 972-921-0303 or email at 

holcombsm@yahoo.com. There will be a carpool. The event is from 9AM until 2PM. 

 

At our last meeting Steve Bonds gave us the website for all information pertaining to the 

mandate from the Obama Administration and the Department of Human Health forcing 

Catholic organizations to provide contraceptive measures in thgeir health plans. Please 

visit www.stophhs.org for all the information and sign the petition against this act. 

 

 

 

mailto:holcombsm@yahoo.com
http://www.stophhs.org/


Our Council Insurance Field agent Bob Hoholick say’s don’t forget to review your policy 

and make adjustments if necessary. Bob can be reached at 214-227-8660 or by email at 

Robert.Hoholick@kofc.org 
 

February Birthdays include:  

 

David Garcia   Feb 1 

Chuck Belschner Feb 5 

Armando Cantu Feb 8  

James Holloway    Feb 8 

Stan Holcomb  Feb 11 

Edison Vela  Feb 19 

Hugo Monsanto Feb 22 

Horace Guerra  Feb 22 

Mike Becker   Feb 26 

Art Wernersbach Feb 27 

James Speelman Feb 29 

 

Your Worthy Recorder 

 

Stan Robak 

 

http://kofcknights.org/EmailFA.asp?FA=13614

